Immaculate Conception Church

Parish Mission Statement

Immaculate Conception Catholic Church celebrates the Eucharist and proclaims the gospefi in worship, through
our love of God and for each other, and with our ministry to the marginalized. We journey together in our faith,

uni ted by our trust in Christds |l ove and mercy and
George Green Parish
2 ontor NOVEMBER 18, 2018 PARISH STAFF
113 North Geneva Street 33RD SUNDAY ORDINARY TIME  Fr. Augustine Chumo Pastor
Ithaca, NY 14850 Fr.Augustine.Chumo@dor.org x110

Hours: Mon. i Fri. Erika Linsdell

8:00AMfi 4:00PM Parish Admin. Assistant
Closed for Lunch Erika.Linsdell@dor.org x101
12-1 pm
P Gary Vrabel Music Ministry
Gary.Vrabel@dor.org ext. 102
A. Emmanuel Berrido Music
JOIN US FOR emmanuelberrido@gmail.com

OUR LITURGIES 786-3129708

 David Zellinger  Finance Director
David.Zellinger@dor.org

M ASS SCHEDULE

Monday & Thursday Kathleen Adessa Bookkeeping
12:10PM Kathleen.Adessa@dor.org
Tuesday, Wednesday & Rich Rasmussen
Friday B Pastoral & Catechetical leader
7AM ~ Rich.Rasmussen@dor.org ext. 105
Saturday | Patrick Paolangeli Maintenance
3:30AM ppaolangeli@dor.org 2736121
Vigil Mass Saturday Y - " Dan Hurley Deacon
4:30PM W * ___ Dan.Hurley@dor.org 585319-8205
] ' a
N y Calvary Cemetery 2725780
Sunday N ' : : :
. 638 Five Mile Drive, Ithaca
8:30 & 10:30AM Our Vision: e e =

) Mike Moravec Cemetery Manager
To be a community of Godds Love and

SACRAMENTS CONTACT [NFORMATION
BAPTISM : A preparation session is required Main Office 607/273-6121
before the baptism of your child. Fax: 607/2730185
Please call 2736121 prior to your due date for an appointment. www.immconch.org
RECONCILIATION : Saturday 2:30Pf 4PM lIImmacul@dor.org
M ARRIAGE : Please call 2736121 at least 6 months in advance of www.facebook.com/immconch
your anticipated wedding date.
ANOINTING OF THE Sick : Call 273-6121 to BULLETIN REQUESTS:
request this sacrament. E-mail: iimmacul@dor.org
HOSPITALIZATIONS : Call 273-6121 if your loved one is in the no later than Mondays @ 4PM

hospital.

h


mailto:Fr.Augustine.Chumo@dor.org

Next Sunday - November 25, 2018 Our Lord Christ the King
Second Collectioi Catholic University

Sunday, November 18 MONDAY, NOVEMBER 19
8:30AM For Parishioners 3:30fi FINANCE COUNCIL-PC
10:30AM Otto Ehrensberger from the Cornelius Family  5.346 conTEMP. GRR-CH
Monday, November 19 ' '

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 20
1:00M FooD PANTRY-PH

12:10PM Jaroslav Vanek from Wilda Vanek
Tuesday, November 20

7:00AM Sister Leona Didas from Dinah Collins ~ 9:30 ADULT CHOIR-CH
Wednesday, November 21 WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 21
7:00AM Darlene Baetz from Charlie Baetz & Gary Macera OFFICE CLOSING AT 12:3@M
Thursday, November 22 Thanksgiving Day Office Closed THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 22
9:00AM Antonia Thomas from Lourdes Guidice  THANKSGIVING DAY
Friday, November 23 OFFICE CLOSED-MASS@ 9:08M
aturday, November
8:30AM Tom Herson from Mary Edsall Golway OFFICE CLOSED-NO DAILY MaSS
’ , . SUNDAY , NOVEMBER 25
4:30PM Audrey Halpin from the Brust Family o ¥
Sunday, November 25 FFEEFOUR
8:30AM Alice McPherson from Mary & Melba Lakin

10:30AM For Parishioners

OFFERTORY AND FINANCE

November 11, 2018

1 Remember, our parish feast day is December 8! Bishop Matano will pfeside a

Mass at 10:00am. Please plan on attending. It is a blessing to have th BoéﬁEﬁ)COHECt'C’n $8,635

come on our feast day. Mark your calendars. Electronic ACH $195
1 The Mass Intention Book for 2019 is now open and available for all

Parishioners, also the 2019 Sanctuary Lamp is now available for Inte ioNCYC $1,579
f Harvest Bag Progranii Your monetary donations will be used to purchisﬂe Attendance 513

fresh produce for the bags. Parish youth groups will work with the Tegm to

sort & pack the bags which will be distributed to Titus Towers residentg on

Monday, December 10th. Thank you for supporting this project. CMA 2018/ 19 T€ampMA ¢
T Giving Tree ProgramThe giving Tree is up and tags are available. Yoyméyor the next fiscal
take tags of your choosing to support the following programs: Cops, Kilis éfdr new 204 &IS 7f, dis 2 .
Toys, Birthright, DSS and Hospicare. Information about the programg is) &/ . n 2 d s ? g . g m a4
posted near the tree. Please return the gifts to the Church, unwrapped wiEhethtee mber 8 our 8 arist
tag attached, by December 2nd. Thank you! plete our assigned gc
1 Many thanks to the wonderful cooks, servers, and workers at the annual Senig
Thanksgiving Dinner. Your joyful service was greatly appreciated by alll
attended. You have seen that ol
f  Thank you to all parishioners of our church for your prayers, best wishes, Bwaa ut i ful |y coated tc
hili song o0Uje Roho Mtakatifu! é aOhadmat gle e duwrainnyg guii it er .
cake for 20th anniversary of my priestly ordination. Asante sana, sanal Mu‘?'\ ation to our pari:e
ametenda mambo makuu. t'Sh'Oner; Francis
emporary fix for r
T Toall who call in the church to pray for others when in town. Much prayer {so ship them out for
needed! Thank you which will include soc
1 To those who help others in time of need. You know yourselves. Thankyauasomna ged spots. We t he
much for being a God sent angel to our brothers and sisters in need. generosity. He is al:
church main entrance
major repairs to our
future.



(Rirthright of ithaca
Celebréting 37 Years of Service
605 West State Street, Ithaca, NY 14850
(607) 272-9070
Serving Tompkins County & Surrounding Areas

Birthright Helpline 1-800-550-4900

YEARLY NEWSLETTER 2018
“It is the right of every pregnant woman to give birth and the right of every child to be
born” - Louise Summerhill, founder of Birthright

We thank Gnomon Copy for their generous support and Great Service.

Happy Thanksgiving!

| know this is a variation on our past
tradition. Our newsletter is usually sent out
at Christmas-- which definitely seems
appropriate given our mission. However,
the reason to change is two-fold. The one
reason is, perhaps, selfish. It frees up some
much needed time for me around the
upcoming holidays. But, the second
reason, | feel is of utmost importance: a
chance to thank-you.

This time of year we reflect on our blessings
and give thanks for all we have. To me, it is
important to reach out and let our
community know how much we appreciate
its support in our endeavors to carry out our
mission. Birthright relies solely on
donations. Itis truly a “Trust God”
endeavor. We have to trust that He will
provide for us every step of the way. And
you know what? HE has! 100%! He has
provided for us through the generous
support of our community. The ongoing
donations of money, clothing, diapers, and
formula that come from YOU are what helps

us to continue helping women in crisis
pregnancies and families in need.

So, we thank ALL of you who have
supported us this past year, whether it be
through donations of diapers or clothing, a
monetary donation, or prayers. They are all
needed for us to continue. Without them,
we would not have survived the last 37
years. Thank you for listening to God’s
calling in your heart. It is appreciated not
just by our volunteers, but also by the
hundreds of families that we help on a
yearly basis.

| wish you all a very Happy Thanksgiving, a
blessed, HOLY Christmas season, and a
New Year full of God’s wonderful blessings.

In Peace,
Beth Janowsky

Birthright Happenings 2018:

We have determined that Birthright is
always busy. We may have quiet days, but
on a monthly basis we are heavily used.
This to me proves we are much needed in
our community. In 2018, so far, we have



served 424 clients in our office. We met
with 41 new clients this year. We have
made or received 668 phone calls. We gave
out diapers and clothing 653 times and gave
out 75 canisters of formula. We gave out 16
layette bags for new babies this year.
AND... completely new to me this year: we
offered 9 pregnancy tests (up until this year
| had only ever done 1). We also had 9
financial aid requests this year. If any of
these numbers seem low to you this year,
keep in mind we are doing an earlier
newsletter.

In December of 2017 and January 2018 we
received many beautiful new items from the
Immaculate Conception and St. Catherine’s
of Siena giving trees. Also, around this time
we received a donation from All Saints
Parish of many useful items. These items
range from blankets, afghans, sleepers,and
outfits to stuffed animals and baby shampoo
and wipes. All of these items are given
freely in either layette bags for new babies,
or put on our shelves for families to take as
needed. We so appreciate the support of
these parishes in our mission.

In May we were blessed with a $750 grant
from the Consistent Life Ethic grant from the
Rochester Catholic Charities. We are so
grateful for this support.

We also held our annual Mother’s Day
Flower sale in May and were able to raise
$2,199. This is one of our two major
fundraisers for the year. This and the
holiday newsletter help to pay our yearly
expenses -- please remember we are a
non-for-profit that runs solely on donations.
We are ever so appreciative of the
continuing support our area churches give

us. Without them, and you, we would be
unable to continue this important mission.

In June, St. Catherine’s of Siena Church
held another Father's Day flower sale for
Birthright in which they raised and donated
$695. We are grateful to them for taking
up the initiative on this fundraiser through
their church. It is truly a help.

During the summer | ordered some new
brochures for us to pass out. In late August
and early September | visited every school
within our county to deliver teenage
pregnancy brochures to both middle schools
and high schools. We want to be sure that
girls in unforseen pregnancies know their
are viable options out there, and hopefully
encourage them to come visit us if they find
themselves in this situation.

Along with these brochures we ordered
brochures about our organization for people
who may have never heard of us or are
interested in finding out more about us. |
am currently working on making these
available to other area churches. Birthright
is meant to be an interdenominational
organization, so we want to make sure that
other denominations also know about us
and have the opportunity to carry out
Christ’'s work by working with us if they so
choose.

In October, | had a visit from a Cornell
student who is working with the Catholic
Community at Cornell. She wanted to use
Respect Life month as a jumping point to
teach others of the services we offer and
ways that they may be able to help us. Ms.
Felicia has found a couple of students who
are eager to look for possible grants for us.
This would be a huge help to us and again






